
NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING OF THE
BOARD OF DAVIS COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

CANCELLATION OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE
BOARD OF DAVIS COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Board of Davis County Commissioners, will cancel the regular
meeting at the Davis County Administration Building, 61 South Main St., Ste 303 Farmington, Utah,
held at 10:00 AM, Tuesday, October 18, 2022.

DATED this 20th day of September, 2022

Posted By Shairise Bills
Office of the Davis County Clerk/Auditor

mailto:sbills@co.davis.ut.us

